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At the January 11, 2021 City Council Meeting, Councilmember
Diallo asked Council to direct staff to gather information
concerning the costs of retaining data for an official or certified
city account for social media to provide real-time information.

In response, staff identified an original City Social Media
Regulation dated February 23, 2010 to amend to provide for
real-time information via social media. The revised Social
Media Regulation was issued on June 7, 2021 and is provided
for reference.




































